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M4 tolls which are planned to be introduced will impose a burden on a large number of people who 
live in the greater Sydney area who can least afford an additional financial impost. 

It is due to the fact that the cost of both owning your own home and renting a place to live is a 
major factor as to why a lot of these people have chosen to live in the western suburbs. 

The M4 has been toll free for years now, which would have influenced the decision by people of 
where to work. As there are no viable alternative options does that mean they now need to try to 
find work elsewhere? 

It is incredibly disappointing that a government would allow the option of tolls to be reintroduced 
on the M4 when so many people are struggling to meet the basics of day to day life..... 


